
                 

                                                                        
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

October 22nd, 2018 
 
 
To our stakeholders: 
 
 
We are aware that preparation and the publication of an Engagement Communication (COE), 
which includes a continuous support statement, a measurement of current or expected results 
and a description of practical actions related to the ten principles of the Global Compact, are 
key requirements to participate in the United Nations Global Compact. 
 
This year, the Instituto Panamericano de Alta Dirección de Empresa (IPADE) will not be able to 
meet the deadline to complete our COE communication and publication, due to recent 
changes in the organization’s responsibilities structure. 
 
Hereby we respectfully request a deadline extension, in order to send the corresponding COE, 
describing our organization’s efforts and progress in the implementation of the Global 
Compact principles. Our COE report will be published on the Global Compact website no later 
than February 4th, 2019. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

 
 
Dr. Rafael Gómez Nava 
Dean 


